






OFFICIAL: Sensitive 

Page 4 of 4 

 
 
Disclosure Log 
In accordance with the requirements of Premier and Cabinet Circular PC045, details of your 
FOI application, and the documents to which you are given access will be published on the 
SAPOL website Disclosure Log.   

A copy of PC045 can be found at: 
https://www.dpc.sa.gov.au/ data/assets/pdf file/0019/20818/PC045-Disclosure-Logs.pdf. 

If you disagree with publication, please advise the undersigned in writing by 25 October 
2024.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Senior Sergeant Kelly Johnson 
Freedom of Information Unit 
(Accredited Freedom of Information Officer) 
 
25 September 2024 
 




